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Further to Customer Information Bulletin 309 and as a result of the feedback received, The 
Australian Registrars’ National Electronic Conveyancing Council’s (ARNECC) Model Operating 
Requirements (MOR) and Model Participation Rules (MPR) have been amended for further 
consultation.  
 
ARNECC are providing the opportunity for comments to be provided on these documents and an 
industry consultation forum is also to be held in Melbourne on the 19th September 2018.  
 
The draft MOR and MPR are available at https://www.arnecc.gov.au/resources/consultation 
 
Written consultation is open on the proposed amendments until 3 October 2018 and can be 
provided to chair@arnecc.gov.au. 
 
For further information please contact DPTI.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graeme Jackson 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL   
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